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Recently Deceased 

 

Hannah Kavanagh  

Bridie Curtain  

Tom Kelly  

Karl Mahon  

Joe Humphries  

Mai Kissane 

Seamus Hegarty   

Catherine Flanagan  

Rosaleen Galvin  

Anastasia Lynch  

Ann Molloy  

Mary Prendergast  

Kay Boland  

 

Anniversaries  

 

Edward Devitt  

Andres McEntee 

Harry & May Mac Manus 

Stephen McInerney  

Deceased members of the  

O’Beirne & Burke Families  

Noel Conlon  

Maureen O’Gara 

Denis Doolan  

Tom Grimes 

Thomas Farrell 

Christy O’Hanlon 

Ronald Byrnes 

Christy Brady  

 

Months Mind 

Baby Abigail Rose 

Hollinsworth  

 

May they rest in peace. 
  
 

 

 

Financial News 
House to House €1370 
Share €900 

  

 Mass Times For This Week  

 

Weekday Masses at 9.10am 

& 10.am  

 

 

Trip to Medjugorje  

14th May 2010  

Cost €599 all inclusive  

Deposit of €100 due by  

31st January to secure place  

Booking forms available 

from the parish office or  

Contact Noreen O’Connor  

4602436  

 

 

 

 

Christmas Dues 

Many thanks to all who have 

returned their Christmas 

Dues. Envelopes can be left 

in the wall safes at back of 

Church or into the Parish 

Office or Sacristy  

The Local Conference of the St 

Vincent de Paul Society will 

take up its monthly outdoor 

collection after all Masses this 

weekend  

 

Tax Relief Forms CHY2  

We would like to remind 

parishioners that any one who has 

contributed the sum of €250 or 

more to the parish by means of 

standing order, cheque, weekly 

envelope plus Easter & Chrismas 

dues during 2009 can at no 

furthur cost to the taxpayer allow 

the parish  as a registered charity 

to reclaim the tax paid on their 

donations. As a  result of your 

genouristy last year we received  

just over €26,000 back from the 

Revunue for which we are 

extramely grateful so if you would 

be willing to allow the parish to 

claim back the tax paid on your 

contributions last year and you 

are paying tax under the PAYE 

system please complete a CHY2 

form. If you have mislaid the form 

sent out to all homes with the 

Christmas mailing you can pick 

up another form in Parish Office 

or in Church Porch or download 

from Revenue.ie or from our own 

website www.stjudesparish.net  

NB. Tax Claim forms have to be 

filled in each year by the 

contributor so please don’t 

forget to return your form for 

your contributions for year 

ended 31
st
 Dec 2009  

 

Adverse Weather Conditions  

School Closure  

Please check websites of local 

schools or rte.ie for news of 

local school openings for the 

coming week.  

Phone numbers for local 

schools. 

Bishop Shanahan 4508449 

Bishop Galvin 4566652 

St. Mac Dara’s 4566216 

 

 

We would ask parishioners to 

check in on elderly neighbours 

at this time who may not be 

able to get out due to the bad 

weather. 

Used Stamps may be left into 

the parish office .  

http://www.stjudesparish.net/

